
 

 

 

Students attending Kindergarten 2019 at 

St Ives Park Public School 

are invited to attend a Teddy Bears Picnic. 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet our current 
Kindergarten students and other students who will be 
starting Kindergarten with us next year. 

 

Where: St Ives Park Public School. Grass area behind the administration block - weather permitting. 
When: Tuesday 18st September, 9:30am - 11:00am. 
What to bring: hat, sunscreen, blanket, a picnic morning tea and your favourite teddy bear. 
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